
TO: Parents/Guardians of Students with Disabilities

FROM: Rhonda D. Locke
Director of Special Services

RE: Funding for Special Education, 2024-2025 

DATE: April 29, 2024

As Director of Special Services for Lowndes County School District, it is my duty to
develop a budget to detail the use of IDEA Part B and Preschool funds. These funds 
are designed to provide special education and related serves to students with 
disabilities over and above the cost of educational services provided by the district. 
Because you are a parent/guardian of a student with a disability, your unique 
perspective is important to the development of the budget for the 2023-2024 school 
year. I invite you to contact me at (662) 244-5023 or 
rhonda.locke@lowndes.k12.ms.us to provide input in this process.

Comments and suggestions will be received until July 1, 2024. I look forward to 
hearing from you and sincerely appreciate any feedback, suggestions, and comments 
you provide.

Sincerely,

Rhonda D. Locke

Emily Monahan
Assistant Director of Special Services

1053 Highway 45 South ● Columbus, MS  39701                                                                             
(662) 244-5020 ● Fax (662) 244-5047

Rhonda D. Locke
Director of Special Services

Amanda Johnson
Administrative Assistant
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